
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 25 - March 1, 1985 

Monday, February 25 

XII, 22 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, February 26 

7:00 AM - 7:50 AM 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, February 27 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, February 28 

10:00 AM 

5:00 EM - 9:00 PM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, March 1 

World Mission Fellowship Prayer Breakfast. Middle room, 
Seminary Cafeteria. 

Chapel: Dr. William Hull, Pastor, First Baptist Church, 
Shreveport, Louisiana. Sermon: "Design for Prayer" -
Matthew 6:9-13. 

Chapel: Drs. Max Rogers and Michael Hawn with the 
Cantata Choir. Semon: "Is God Indeed Just?" 

Chapel: Dr. John Steely, Professor of Historical 
Theology. 

Church Media Library Workshop for Seminarians. Binkley 
101. Register by Monday, Feb. 25 at the Library 
Circulation Desk. See notice. 

Student led Vespers. Morris Haywood, speaker. Se.e 
posters for location. 

Deadline for submitting Keesee applications to the Keesee Foundation for the 
1985-86 school year. See notice. 

NOTICES: 

TRAVEL GRANTS FOR 
ISRAEL STUDY: 

President Lolley has just announced that SEBTS has re-
ceived $10,000 from the Dorot Foundation for travel 
grants for study in Israel in the summer of 1985. In 

addition, the Seminary has rec~ived contributions to be used in support of our 
stmm1er program in archaeology at Ekron Miqne. The cost of this summer program 
at the moment is $2,184.50, not including weekend expenses and an anticipated 
increase in the airfare to Israel. Interested students should pick up travel 
grant and summer program application forms from the Dean's Office as soon as 
possible. The dates of the surmner program are June 17-August 2, 1985. Additional 
details are available from Drs. Balentine and Durham. Application deadline is 
March 15, 1985 but students are encouraged to apply as soon as possible. 

FROM THE 
BUSINESS OFFICE: 

REMINDER: All account balances must be cleared by the end 
of the semester, May 9, 1985. EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY: To 
register for classes for the next semester, students must 

have a -0- balance and all fees (matriculation, student service fees, & sur-
charges) must be paid IN FULL IN ADVANCE. These fees are due upon registration. 
Those students receiving Keesee grants must, when registering, present their 
award letter from the Keesee foundation. No other scholarships qualify for 
clearance - the student must pay the fees in full at registration. Also, all 
loans which have matured must be paid before students can be cleared for 
registration. 

DALLAS TRIP: There are only about 8 more spaces on the bus to Dallas. 
If you want to ·go, you must sign up immediately. Those 

signing up after the 8 spaces are filled will be put on a waiting list. 

-OVER-



CHURCH MEDIA LIBR .. D.,.RY 
WORI<.SHOP FOR 
SEMI.NARIANS: 
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Library will sponsor a Church d(~dia Library t,!orksb.op for 
Semina~ians. A session before dinner will focus on how 
the media library supports the various components of the 

total church program. After a dinner together in the Cafeter~a. the workshop will 
treat both starting and expanding media library services, including BTN. Leader 
f_or the workshop will be SEBTS alumnus Glynn Hill, Church Media Library Consultant 
with the Sunday School Board. The workshop, including dinner, is offered at no 
charge. Register by Monday, Feb. 25 at the Library Circulation Desk. 

HOUSING AVAILABLE A group of Richardson Heights Baptist Church families in 
FOR SBC: Richardson, Texas (near Dallas), will open their homes 

(at no charge) to pastors, missionaries and seminary 
students during the Southern Baptist Convention annual meeting in Dallas, Texas, 
June 9-13, 1985. If interested, contact Darrell Grice, RHBC, 701 W. Belt Line Rd. 
Richardson, Texas 75080 or call 214-238-7243. Transportation will be provided 
to the convention site each day from the church parking lot. Reservations are 
on a first come-first served basis. 

MISSIONS TRAVELING 
SEMINAR: 

In response to several faculty and students who have in-
quired, consideration is being given to offering during 
July or.August, H2227-Missions Traveling Seminar (to 

Central America, including Nicaragua, Honduras, and possible Mexico, or Costa 
Rica). If you are possibly interested in enrolling, please turn your name in to 
Dr. Neely immediately. 

FLORIDA CLUB... will meet with Rev. 0. Charles Horton, Pastor of College 
Park Church in Orlando, Florida and Chairman of SEBTS 

Trustees, in the Cafeteria on March 12 at 6:30 PM. Rev. Horton is SEBTS's only 
Florida trustee and is looking forward to meeting as many Florida students and 
spouses as possible. Please make plans now to join us March 12. 

PRACTICUM IN 
WORLD RELIGIONS ... 

will be held in Washington, D.C. during May 10-17, 1985. 
The practicum (H2350) offers 2 hours credit. Lodging is 
at National Baptist Church on 16th Street. Enrollment 

is limited. Applications may be picked up on the bulletin board outside Dr. 
Braswell's office. 

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT: Plant Services is now accepting applications for summer 
employmen~. 

KEESEE DEADLINE: Students are reminded that the deadline for applying for 
Keesee scholarships for the 85-86 school year is March 1. 

Applications are not-available in the Student Affairs office. To obtain one, 
write or call the Foundation at PO Box 431, Martinsville, VA 24114, 703-632-2229. 

LENTEN VESPERS: The Sisters at Holy Wisdom Monastery invite you to pray 
Vespers with them each Saturday and Sunday evening at 

7:00 PM during the Lenten Season beginning the weekend of Feb. 23-24 through and 
including the weekend of March 30-31. The Vespers include hymns, psalms and 
scrip.tures. Included in the Saturday vespers will be a short reflection on the 
Sunday readings. All are welcome. Holy Wisdom Monastery is located on Road 2054 
next to Cobble Hill Kennels. 

GYM IS CLOSED... for renovations for the rest of the semester. All basket-
ball jerseys should be turned in at the Student Affairs 

office by Feb. 27. Failure to do so will result in a $15.00 replacement charge. 

CHURCH TRAINING 
INTE~~SHIP,85-86: 

Interviews will be held Thursday, Feb. 28 for an "Intern 
Year Away" (M4730-31) with the Dept. of Church Training 
of the Virginia Baptist General Board, Joe Vaughan, 

Supervisor. See Phyllis Jackson in,FIM. 

CHRISTIAN LIFE 
CONCERNS, 85-86: 

Davis, Supervisor. 

Interviews will be held Tuesday, Feb. 26 for an "Intern 
Year Away" (M4730-31) with the Dept. of Christian Life 
Concerns of the Virginia Baptist General Board, Gwynn 

See Phyllis Jackson, FIM. 

SPRING STUDENT will be held on Tuesday, April 9 and 'Wednesday, April 10 
COUNCIL ELECTIONS... for positions for 1985-86. The Nominating Committee will 

begin receiving resumes on Feb. 22. Secure your resume 
from the Student Affairs office and return them there by 4:00 PM, March 15. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon Wednesday. 
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